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November 26th, 2020. 
 
Re: New Restrictions in Alberta regarding COVID-19 
       Gatherings as they pertain to work 
 
To all Nation Staff, 
 
New Alberta Health Laws will be followed in LRRCN. We have a responsibility to work with the 
rest of Alberta to stop the spread of COVID-19. These measures will last at least 3 weeks. 
They can be enforced by RCMP with a fine of $1000 to individuals, or $100 000 through the 
courts.  
 
This is how LRRCN will apply the new Alberta Social Gathering Laws with respect to Nation 
Business: 
 

• Staff Meetings, Trainings and Client Workshops can still go ahead as planned with public health 

measures in place 

o Must have enough space to social distance at least 2 meters.  

o Maximum of 10 participants at workshops 

o All participants must wear a mask correctly (over the nose and mouth snuggly) 

o Frequent hand hygiene 

o Do not attend if you are sick. Get tested and stay home until well. 

o Disinfect High Touch surfaces and shared items (try not to share items) 

o Single serving food and drinks only.  

o If possible, do virtual meetings and training instead 

Organizers are responsible for ensuring these measures are followed. If you can postpone 
these meetings until after the laws are no longer in effect, Managers may do so at their 
discretion. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
LRRCN Emergency Management Team 
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